
CSC Dec 13 Meeting Notes 

 Please note Jessie Robinson (Steck Parent) joined the meeting for a traffic 
update. 

 
Attendees: Rebecca Thomas (President), Principal Kline, Assistant Principal Elliott, 
Natalie Keane (1st grade teacher), Melanie Mitchell (2nd grade teacher), Ms. Moya, 
Stacey Harris, Liz Kerplansky, Anne Hunt, Julie Bielenberg, Polly Dicker (community 
representative), Alise Kermisch, 
 
It’s been one of the most successful / historic fall / winter’s in the history of Steck in 
terms of awards, student and parent involvement and overall happiness. The CSC 
committee is very pleased and now most focus on the work ahead. 
 
We celebrated the success of the Thanksgiving lunch program (two different 
locations this year), the incredible amount of Teachers’ Awards from DPS were 
achieved by Steck personnel, and the addition of $4K raised from Steck dinning out 
thus far.  
 
Principal Update: Robin briefed us on the following 

 There has been lots of tours hosted to potential new families for the 
following school year. 

 The responsive classroom training is going very well and teachers are able to 
apply tactics immediately, very positive thus far. 

 We are still negotiating numbers from the bond, but school improvements 
are happening consistently with funds, keep your eyes open for lots of 
changes! 

 
Traffic Update 

 Jessie Robinson updated us on the status of the Hilltop situation.  

 There is no easy fix, this is very convoluted and involved. 

 We will have a presentation at the next meeting with more information. 

 There is a traffic presentation by the local community available on file in the 
Principal’s office shall anyone wish to read the document. 

 
Other Items 

 The Auction will be April 28, 2018 

 There is a new sandbox being installed 

 There will be an empowering education class for adults on Feb 6 from 6:30 – 
7:30 pm with babysitting service provided. We do not know cost at this time. 

 Next year we will have no early release days as we did in the 2017 – 2018 
calendar. Instead, we will have late starts at 10 am for these teacher in-
services. 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 


